
November 1, 2022

Dear St. John’s Academy Parents and Guardians

The St. John's Academy PTG is holding a Cherrydale fundraiser starting today, and we hope you will check it
out!  There are lots of great items available and some fun prizes for the students. Brochures and information
will be sent home with your child(ren) today, but we also wanted to reach out to you virtually with all the links
to learn more and register online.

It's as simple as 1, 2, 3!

1. Register TONIGHT at www.ShopFund.com
2. Share custom support links with family & friends via Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, email, text, and

more. (All purchases will be made online and all deliveries will be made directly to the buyer)
3. Student Goal: 5 Online Supporters.

REGISTER-SHARE-WIN: Sharing gets you tickets for chances to win over $100,000 in instant prizes.

Fundraiser Links:

● Why We Fundraise - (https://vimeo.com/showcase/8770815)
● How To Videos - (https://vimeo.com/showcase/8752340)
● Kick-Off Videos - (https://vimeo.com/showcase/8752356)
● Parent Letter - (https://bit.ly/3SAPXQn )
● Prize Program - (https://bit.ly/3lIg22X )

On behalf of the PTG of St. John's Academy, thank you for doing your part to make our fundraiser a success!
If you have any questions, please reach out to ptg@sja-hillsdale.org.

Thank you and Happy All Saints Day!

Theresa Cabrera

Interim Principal

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence
460 Hillsdale Ave., Hillsdale, NJ 07642 (201)664-6364
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